
-----Original Message-----
From: Bill Street 
Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2020 12:11 AM
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>
Subject: [EXT] Docket EL 19-003

 Commissioners Fiegen,Nelson,Hanson and Staff:  I strongly oppose granting a waiver for Crowned Ridge Wind for
two reasons.  1. I don't feel add on pieces for the LNTE are a good replacement for blades
constructed as LNTE blades. Add ons will not be as durable.   2. 
Turbine CR 120 in Stockholm Township should be replaced. An 80M  1.7MW turbine was approved in the CUP by
the Grant County BOA.  A 90M  2.3
was constucted by Crowned Ridge.   This deeply concerns me because a
non-participating family with a handicapped child lives 2200 feet to
the north.         William Street     Grant County resident
                
                Milbank, SD 57252                   
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